
 

 

 

 

Announcement  

Amendment of Inward Remittance Fee 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited (the “Bank”) would like to inform you on the 

change of inward remittance fee for customer who have deposit account with the Bank. The new 

inward remittance fee will be effective on 27 October 2023 onwards. 

Remittance 

Currency 

Account 

Currency 

Remittance Amount Service charges 

 

All 

Currencies 

 

All  

Currencies 

 

Less than THB15,000.00 

(Other Currency Equivalent) 

 

Waived 

 

 

Greater than or Equal to THB15,000.00 

(Other Currency Equivalent) 

 

THB300.00  

or its equivalent 

 

 

Please visit www.bankofchina.co.th for more information regarding the fee and conditions. 

For your acknowledgement, we thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited 

27 September 2023 

 

http://www.bankofchina.co.th/

